
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Ref: School closure – Friday 9th July 2021 
 
 
Wednesday 07th July 2021 
 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 
City Academy will close half a day on Friday 9th July to all students on both 
Newhall and Langley Walk site students will be dismissed at 13:05pm.  
 
Can we also remind you on Monday 12th July school will be closed to all 
students for Staff DACE day and students will return to school Tuesday 13th 
July. 
 
 
Your sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs R. Bakewell    Miss R. Shell-Macleod 
Head of School     Head of School 
City Academy    City Academy 
 
  
 
 
 


